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	This newsletter from PSNC is sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. It contains important information for those that work in the community pharmacy sector.

In this update: PSNC urges emergency funding and support for pharmacies; dispensing and supply updates; PSNC branding questionnaire.

PSNC: Pharmacy needs funding if it is to help NHS
Government suggestions to draft pharmacies in to help out during NHS strikes this winter are “categorically impossible” without extra funding, a PSNC Committee Member has warned. 

The Sunday Telegraph reported that community pharmacy teams could be drafted in to help the NHS to cope when other healthcare workers take industrial action. But while pharmacy has the skills and ambition to help the NHS, PSNC Chief Executive Janet Morrison said Government must offer more funding and support.

PSNC briefed a number of national media journalists on the issue and the Independent, iNews and the Evening Standard have since reported that community pharmacies won’t take on this extra work for free.

We are also continuing to stress to Government and MPs that pharmacies are overstretched and facing immense financial pressures, highlighting the risks this brings to patient services.

Read more about PSNC’s work to stress the pressures on the sector to others

Dispensing and Supply Updates
PSNC's Dispensing and Supply Team has published the following notices about medicines supply that pharmacy teams should be aware of.

Ordering arrangements for Inclisiran (Leqvio®)
Community pharmacy contractors are reminded that Inclisiran (Leqvio®) is available to order from AAH UK at a nominal charge of £45 per pack, as agreed within the commercial agreement between Novartis and NHS England for supply against NHS prescriptions only. AAH UK has now updated its ordering systems to make it clear that their stock of Inclisiran (Leqvio®) is for NHS supplies only. 

Learn more about the ordering arrangements for Inclisiran

Reminder: FreeStyle Libre Sensor to be deleted from Part IX of the January 2023 Drug Tariff
Contractors are reminded that Abbott Laboratories Ltd has taken the decision to discontinue the original FreeStyle Libre Sensors in the UK by 31st December 2022, meaning that the original sensors will be deleted from Part IXA of the Drug Tariff from January 2023. This discontinuation does not impact FreeStyle Libre 2 or FreeStyle Libre 3 sensor. Consequently, any NHS prescriptions for the original FreeStyle Libre Sensors submitted for payment after the end of December 2022 will not be passed for payment. 

Find out more about this Drug Tariff change 

November 2022 Price Concessions: Final Update
The Department of Health and Social Care (DHSC) has granted the final list of price concessions for November 2022. Note, a price concession only applies for the month in which it is granted. 

See the final concessions list for November

Rebranding PSNC: Can you spare three minutes?
In April 2023, PSNC will become Community Pharmacy England (CPE). This presents us with an opportunity to explore what we could do better and how we can use effective branding to best represent the sector to commissioners and external stakeholders. To inform that work, we want to hear the sector's impressions and perceptions about what PSNC currently does and how it works, as well as what values you think the organisation should have going forwards.

A short questionnaire asks just nine multiple choice questions on PSNC's reputation, voice and values. It should only take around three minutes to complete and the deadline for responses is 5pm on Thursday 8th December.

Complete the PSNC Branding Questionnaire
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